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Travis Middle School is gearing up for a new semester.  Our enrollment remains the 
same with the loss of one student and gain of one student. 
 
We are preparing for our annual Pancake Day, which will be held in the new 
cafeteria/safe room February 11.  The Student Council sponsors this.  The student body 
will be selling tickets about town. 
 
The basketball season will resume this week with teams playing at home and Petrolia.  
They are practicing hard and results will be seen on the court. 
 
We continue to prepare for STAAR tests.  We will have another benchmark test in 
February.  This will give teachers time to see the results and work on those deficiencies. 
  


